
Saudi Arabian Airlines (SAUDIA), is temporarily suspending its flights to the People’s Republic
of China effective Sunday evening February 2nd 2020.

All current bookings for all guests will be cancelled and refunded without charges.

Guests can contact SAUDIA either via:
WhatsApp: +966540000005
Or Telephone: +966920022222
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